
  

 

St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School 
 Tunstall Village Road  

Silksworth 

Sunderland 

SR3 2BB 

Tel: 0191 5210300 

Email: sle_office@stleonardsprimary.org.uk   

Email: parents@stleonardsprimary.org.uk     

Website: www.stleonardsprimary.org.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Dionne Dunn                            

 
17th January, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
Please see below some important dates for your diary for this term.  

 

January  

Monday 13th  After school clubs begin – football skills & choir 

Tuesday 14th  Year 6 boosters 

After school clubs begin – gymnastics 

Thursday 16th   School Mass – YR, Y1, Y2, Y4, Y6 

After school clubs begin – School band 

Thursday 23rd FOSL monthly meeting 

Friday 31st  Swimming lessons begin – Year 3 

February 

Thursday 6th  Wellness Café – time to chat 8.30 am – 9.00 am 

Friday 7th  Year 4 open morning - 9.10 am – parents invited 

 Year 1 open afternoon – 2.15 pm parents invited 

Monday 10th  Year 6 open morning - 9.10 am – parents invited 

Tuesday 11th  National online safety day 

Wednesday 12th   St Leonard’s online safety day 

Year 3 open morning - 9.10 am – parents invited 

Year R stay and Play – 2.15 pm parents invited 

Thursday 13th  Termly Local Governing Committee meeting 

Friday 14th  
 

Year 2 open morning - 9.10 am – parents invited 

Year 5 open afternoon – 2.15 pm parents invited 

Thursday 20th  School closes at 3.30 pm for half term 

March 

Monday 3rd  School re-opens after half term – usual times 

Reception class ‘Egg hatching’ 

Pentathlon – selected pupils  

Thursday 6th  Wellness Café – time to chat 8.30 am – 9.00 am 

World book day 

Monday 10th  STEM week all week – details to follow 

April 

Wednesday 2nd Parents’ evening – 3.30 – 6.00 pm 

Thursday 3rd  Parents’ evening – 3.30 – 6.00 pm 

Friday 11th  End of term – school closes 1pm. 

 

http://www.stleonardsprimary.org.uk/


Whilst we try not to change any published dates, there is sometimes a need to do so. We will give you as 
much notice as we possible can. Further events are also being planned and will be added at a later date. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Dionne Dunn 
Headteacher 

 


